
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

       December 10, 2022                Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by President Fred Lathan at 9.30 AM at the RCEM training room.

November 11,         2022                                  minutes were read and approved. Motion by Todd Armstrong, 

 KE4VWK and second by Tim Martin, N4TDM.

Old Business: 

None.

New Business:

The Foster Children Christmas fund was discussed and James Bullard said there were more children this year 

 than in the past. At this time there is $460.00 in donations and $200.00 from the club for a total of $660.00 to be

donated. Fred Lathan and James Bullard will present the funds to DSS before Christmas.

Breakfast before the monthly meeting is on hold until a suitable place can be found for it. Butch Parris, N4AWP

told of  possible changes coming to the VE team. He also mentioned the change in the FCC website that 

Everyone needs to make so they can access their account. 

Everyone was encouraged to invite anyone interested in radio to join us at the meetings and any club function.

Members and guest present: 10 members and 1 guest present.

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:05 AM 

Motion to adjourn by Todd Armstrong, KE4VWK and second by Ted Lathan, KB4CIT. Meeting followed by 

 an  informal ragchew session.




